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Tune Up Procedure Declaration 
11/18/2016 

 
To:  MET Labs TCB 

914 W. Patapsco Ave. 
Baltimore, MD 21230 

 
Gentlemen: 
 
This letter declares that the product associated with the submission of FCC ID QHYRP-A2114 does not require any tune 
up procedure for proper operation.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Craig 
Consulting Mechanical Engineer 
11/18/2016 

 
 
 
 


